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The week of April 15 through April 21 was

absolutely astonishing in the life of my family.

There were a number of occasions when both

Donna and I broke down weeping over the

goodness of God. On April 15 we sent out an

email asking for prayer because we were going
to talk with

TWR about a
departure date.
Between the
morning of April
15 and our phone
conversation the
morning of the
16th our support

God’s hand
was moving
... and our
tickets are
booked

jumped from
43% to 60%.
Over the next few days our support continued
to rise. It was clear to us and TWR, that God’s
hand was moving in this and the decision was
made to book our plane tickets to Benin. Praise
be to God!

See page 2 for support information
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All equipment needed
should arrive June 4

There have been a number of shipping
delays with the containers of various
equipment needed for this
project. However, God has
orchestrated that the
equipment needed
to complete the
broadcast site
should

arrive on
June 4, a
couple of
weeks after
our arrival.
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Donna, Paul, Micah Joy, Nehemiah & Miriam



Thank You

I cannot begin to say thank you
enough to those of you who have
prayed for us. We have
experienced some exceptionally
sweet times of prayer. We have
also been very encouraged by the
many emails.

In addition, I am very grateful to
those who have financially given
to us. Thank you for investing in
what God is doing in West Africa.

Paul, Donna, Nehemiah, Micah Joy & Miriam

Even though there has been a tremendous outpouring of

s/
Still need $2,000
giving, for which we are very grateful, we still need another

Jger montﬁ for $2,000 per month to be fully supported. In booking our

tickets we have taken a tremendous step of faith that God will
fu ( ( S u}f)yort continue working to provide the remainder to these funds. If

you are interested in helping, please fill out and return the
enclosed pledge card to TWR. Be sure to put our names on
the pledge card. In addition, if you would like to help with our one-time
expenses of moving and setting up a household in Africa, these one-time
gifts (to our equipment fund) should be received before May 17th.
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